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Comments: I am a member of the Black Hills Fat Bike Society and enjoy biking and hiking in the area of this

proposed mine.  Mines are very disruptive to the land and pose a risk to area water resources. An EIS should be

conducted before the multiple use designation of this beautiful area is restricted.  Like the Wharf Mine, these

operations seem to go on well past the original permits (in both scale and years) and what a scar they leave.


